
N E W S L E T T E R 
Friday 29th September 2023 

DUDLEY NEWS 

INDIVIDUAL CHILDRENS PHOTOS 

Next week, on Wednesday 4th October, Van Cols will be coming into school to take individual photos of the 

children.  Please can you ensure, if possible, that your child is wearing their academy jumper or cardigan and 

full uniform on this day. Thank you.   

 

OPEN EVENTS 2023 

Find out more about your child joining our academy in September 2024 at one of our open events. Take a 

tour, and meet our inspiring teachers, Principal, and students.  To book your place today,  

visit:https://bit.ly/484dKB4  

 

WOLF CLASS VISIT TO PIZZA EXPRESS 

Wolf Class had a fantastic visit to Pizza Express this week.  They tasted some of the ingredients used to make 

the toppings for their pizzas and then had the chance to make their own.  This was a great opportunity to 

enrich our Food & Nutrition curriculum and we would like to say a big thank you to the staff at Pizza Express 

for making us feel so welcome.  Remember, Panda Class will be visiting Pizza Express on the 11th October.  

We would also like to share that we have managed to rebook Class Rhino’s visit, after they sadly missed out 

last year due to the flooding in the town centre.  Rhino Class visit to Pizza Express will now take place on the 

1st May 2024.   

 

PARKING 

We completely appreciate that parking can be a challenge at the start and at the end of the school day, but 

please may we politely ask that you do not block the driveways of our local residents.  Thank you for your 

cooperation.  

 

HARVEST FESITVAL  

Next week,  we will hold our annual Harvest Festival assembly with the children and discuss the meaning be-

hind the celebration.  Once again, we would love to be able to support our local food bank and politely ask 

for any donations of non-perishable items.  These can be brought in to school on Friday 6th October and all 

items donated will be collected by the local foodbank, organised by the Salvation Army. The following items 

are urgently needed: 

 

           UHT MILK FULL FAT(BLUE) AND SEMI (GREEN) 

·         TINNED MEAT (BUT NOT CORNED BEEF OR PORK) 

·         TINNED VEGETABLES (ESPECIALLY PEAS AND CARROTS) 

·         TINNED FRUIT 

·         TINNED SPAGHETTI IN SAUCE 

·         TOILETRIES  

·         TOILET ROLLS 

          FRUIT JUICE 

                                                 Thank you for your kindness and support.  

https://bit.ly/484dKB4


Class Wolf visit Pizza Express  



Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for your continued  

support of our academy this week.   

Have a great weekend and we look forward to welcoming you all on Monday morning.  

 

Mr Maclean, Mrs Luke and The Dudley Team 

SAFEGUARDING CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Designated Safeguarding Team  

(for Dudley Infant Academy)   

DSL@dudleyinfantacademy.org.uk 

 

David Marks (Chair of Local Board)   

d.marks@brightonacademiestrust.org.uk 

DUDLEY DIARY DATES 

4th Oct  -  Individual children's photos   

9th October - Year 2 visit to Hastings Contemporary  

11th Oct  -  Panda class visit to Pizza Express  

16th Oct - Author visit to Year 2 (in school) 

17th Oct - Art workshop Year 1 (in school)  

19th Oct  -  Last day of term 

20th Oct  -  INSET DAY 

22nd October - Hastings Umbrella Parade  

23rd Oct  -  27th Oct  -  HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

30th Oct  -  Start of Term 2 

 

More dates to follow soon, including exciting POD 

events.  

GOLD AWARDS & CELEBRATIONS 

A big well done to our Gold Award winners this week and to Nell, who received our Politeness  

Medal.  We are very proud of you all.   

   

OUR GOLD AWARD WINNERS  

POLITENESS MEDAL 






